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CHANGES TO THE ANTI. DISCRIMINATION ACT

Dear Sir/Madam

As a resident of the Northern Territory, I wish to briefly express my concerns regarding possible changes to the Anti-
Discrimination Act.

Australia is a wonderful country, and for it to remain so, requires one to feel free to educate their children according
to their own parental values and religious beliefs. Schools should still be allowed to choose staff that will teach and
uphold the school's values. Please ensure that the rights of parents and faith based schools are not weakened.
Protection is required for parents, freedom of speech and religion.

Also, please retain exemptions for charities and various religious organisations under NT anti-discrimination law

Thank you for your time
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